LAKESIDE PLACE REDEVELOPMENT
805 NELSON AVENUE

The Nelson CARES Society is proposing to redevelop the Lakeside Place affordable housing
development, located at 805 Nelson Avenue in Nelson, BC. The redevelopment will involve the
demolition of a 1950’s era motel, replacing it with a modern, four-storey, wood-frame building
that will provide 47 affordable rental apartments for seniors and people with disabilities.



PROJECT LOCATION EAST ELEVATION - VIEW FROM NELSON AVENUE

CURRENT SITE CONDITIONS

TYPICAL APARTMENT LAYOUTS

One-Bedroom Unit Two-Bedroom Unit
581 Square Feet 775 Square Feet




PROJECT PARTNERS

BC HOUSING

BC Housing is providing a $6.6 million capital contribution, financing, and technical
assistance to the project.

COLUMBIA BASIN TRUST (CBT)
The CBT is providing a $200,000 capital contribution to the project.

CANADA MORTGAGE AND HOUSING CORPORATION (CMHC)
CMHC provided a predevelopment Seed Funding grant.

NELSON CARES SOCIETY

Nelson CARES Society is the project sponsor, and the Society is providing the
land and a $220,000 capital contribution.

PROPOSED BUILDING

VIEW FROM SOUTHEAST VIEW FROM NORTHWEST
FOR MORE INFORMATION

Jenny Robinson Jim Beaudreau
Executive Director Project Coordinator
Nelson CARES Society CitySpaces Consulting
Phone: 250-352-6011 Ext. 13 Phone: 778-945-2633

Email: jrobinson@nelsoncares.ca Email: jbeaudreau@cityspaces.ca
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